
 

 

Hayes County Commissioners 

One & Six-Year Road Hearing 

February 14, 2017 

 

The One & Six-Year Road Hearing was scheduled on February 14, 2017, at 10:00 A.M. The hearing was held 

in the Courthouse in Hayes Center, Nebraska.  Those present were Wayne Christner, Barry Richards, Jeffrey 

Unger, Rita Erickson, Susan Messersmith, Phil Dixon and D. Eugene Garner. 
 
Chairman Unger opened the hearing at 10:12 A.M.  Roll call:  Unger, present; Christner, present; Richards, 

present.   
 
Chairman Unger announced that in accordance with Section 84-1412 of the Nebraska Revised Statutes, a 

current copy of the Open Meetings Act is available for review and is posted on the wall of the Commissioner 

Room. 
 
The purpose of the hearing was to hear testimony regarding the proposed One & Six-Year Road Plan. No 

comments were received.  
 
Chairman Unger closed the hearing at 10:26 A.M. 

 

 

____________________________________  __________________________________ 

Hayes County Clerk      Board Chairman 


